gmlag 55 CONSULTANTS

27th July 2023

Chief Gaob Immanuel #Nu-Axab/Gaseb
I0E #GAN traditional authority
P.O. Box 21164, Windhoek, Namibia.

Dear Mr. Chief,

SUBJECT: REQUEST FOR CONSENT LETTER IN SUPPORT OF THE ENVIRONMETAL SCOPING
ASSESMENT REPORT FOR CHANENI INVESTEMENTS PTY LTD EPL NO. 8801.

The subject matter bares reference.

| am writing on behalf of Chaneni Investment (Pty) Ltd Namibia, a newly established Exploration
Company with a mission to explore and delineate the mineral resource potential in Namibia. The
EPL is situated northeast of the town Arandis.

| am reaching out with a sincere request for your valued assistance in our pursuit of environmental
compliance for the proposed exploration activities on EPL 8801. As part of the company’s
commitment in compliance with the environmental regulation. SS Consultants, was appointed as
an esteemed Environmental consulting company, to conduct an Environmental Scoping
Assessment study. The Environmental Scoping Assessment Report is completed, but in order to
submit to Ministry of Environment, Forestry and Tourism (METF) we need consent from |OE #GAN
Traditional Authority.

On the 16 June 2023, the day for the public consultation we had the privilege of meeting with Mr.
Gruzi and others in Karibib to discuss the proposed exploration activities and seek consent for the
project. He indicated that a council resolution is required to grant consent for the proposed
exploration activities.

In light of the above, | kindly request your esteemed office's assistance in providing the necessary
consent letter for the proposed exploration activities on EPL 8801, for the purpose of submission
to METE. | trust that your good office will answer to my request in order for the company to proceed

Anna Nekuta
Seniour Environmentalist

inffo@ssconsultants.co




